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March 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents or Carers 
 
Re: Berlin trip 4/4/2019 to 7/4/2019 

 
I would like to invite you to an Information Evening for parents of pupils going on the Berlin trip. The meeting will 
start at 6pm on Tuesday 19th March in the School Hall.  At the meeting, we will give final details about the trip and 
answer any questions you may have.  
 
I would be grateful if you could arrange for your child’s passport and European Health Insurance Card (EHIC) to be 
brought on the night. These will be kept securely until the departure date. 
 
Please fill in the reply slip below to let us know of your attendance. 
 
I look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss D Brown  
Party Leader 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
CENTRAL LANCASTER HIGH SCHOOL 
 
Berlin 2019 
 
I will/will not be attending the parental meeting about the Berlin visit.  
 
Name of student:  ……………………………………………              Form:  ………………… 
 
Parent/Guardian signature: ……………………………………………………………………………………..  Date: ………………………… 
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